
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Citizens Subcommittee for the Union County 2050 
Comprehensive Plan will hold a special meeting on Monday, February 1, 2021, at 2:00 PM due 
to meeting restrictions at the Union County Library. The meeting will occur at the Union County 
Government Center - Commissioners Conference Room, located at 500 North Main Street, 
Monroe, NC 28112. The topics to be discussed during the special meeting shall include, but not 
be limited to, reviewing public comments on the draft comprehensive plan. 

The subcommittee may take such actions related to these matters as the Subcommittee deems 
appropriate, and as per State law provided. 
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